
 

C 42 (2019-20)                                                                                 Date: 27/08/2019 

 

To, 

 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents: 

Kindly Note: 

 

The school office will remain closed from Monday,2nd September 2019 to 

Saturday,7th September 2019 during Ganpati break. 

 

Thank you 

Team SVM 

 


